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Christie & Grey were proud to be a part of the significant CENTA In-house Exhibition and
presentation event for a group of specially invited customers, at their head office in Germany
on the 21st and 22nd of June.

The event coincided with the opening of a major building extension and showcased the CENTA
products across a large range of industries. Christie & Grey was delighted to have a stand at
the exhibition, where we exhibited our TSC range of combined helical spring and rubber
element mountings. Group presentations on various technical topics were also conducted
during the two days and here we had the opportunity to illustrate and explain the unique
technical features of our products to the invited guests. We feel that this exhibition highlights
the growing development in the cooperation agreement between Christie & Grey and CENTA
Antriebe Kirschey GmbH.
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